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There’s Only One Winning Choice

The Oregon Domestic and Sexual Violence Services Fund (ODSVS) has been saving Oregonians’ lives
since 2002. Oregon DOJ & DHS found that $32 M a biennium is needed to meet just minimal core,
emergency services (e.g. responding to crisis calls and providing shelter beds).

ODSVS is currently funded at $4.3 M a biennium— about 13% of what the State found necessary to
meet the minimal level of victim safety and support. Each year, thousands of Oregon victims and their
children are unable to access the safety and support services they need to become safe and rebuild
their lives.

Domestic & sexual violence victims are counting on
you. Save lives & save costs.

Support a $4 M increase to ODSVS in HB 5018.
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